
SNOHOMISH COUNTY 

PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO.1 

Your Northwest renewables utility 

November 30, 2012 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) 
888 First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20426 

Re: Jackson Hydroelectric Project, FERC No. P-2157 
Fisheries and Habitat Monitoring Plan - 2013 Monitoring Activities 
License Article 410 

Dear Secretary Bose: 

With this letter, Public Utility District No. 1 of Snohomish County is notifying the Commission, 
per License Article 410 and related Fisheries and Habitat Monitoring Plan (Plan) Section 4.1 for 
the Jackson Hydroelectric Project, of its plans for monitoring activities in the Sultan River for the 
year 2013. Monitoring will be consistent with that described in the Plan; no modifications are 
proposed. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Keith Binkley, Natural Resources 
Manager, at (425) 783-1769 or KMBinkley@snopud.com. 

Sincerely, 

. Moore, P .E. 
Assistant General Manager of Generation, Water, and Corporate Services 
KDMoore@snopud.com 
(425) 783-8606 
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